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Pre-Circumcision Procedure Instructions

Your son is scheduled to have a circumcision. This is an elective procedure. In order to assist
with this surgical procedure, please follow the instructions listed below.

1. Arrive 10 minutes early for your appointment. This timing ensures the physician
adequate time to discuss the consent form, procedure and perform the
circumcision.

2. Bring formula or breastmilk in a bottle as well as a thin receiving blanket for him.

3. Read and follow the after-care instructions for the circumcision.

4. Purchase Infant Tylenol/Acetaminophen for after the appointment. Please do not
give this to your infant prior to procedure.

5. If your son will be 10 days or older, please bring to this appointment the PKU slip.
This is a very important test that our office assists with for the testing of possible
metabolic disorders via our state’s laboratory. Place this slip in your diaper bag to
help ensure you have this paper on the day of your appointment.

We will call you a day or two before to confirm the appointment. Please be sure that we have a
primary phone number at which the office can reach you or leave a message as a reminder.

If you cannot keep your appointment, you will need to provide us with 24-hour notice by our
office email (sienapeds@gmail.com), the preferred option, or office main number to avoid a no-
show fee.

Thank you for choosing Siena Pediatrics for your infant’s medical care!



